
Visit of the Sisters from the Enlarged Council to the Community of St Peter, La Florida (Santiago) 

 

 Despite the shortage of time, this was a beautiful 

meeting with sharing that was full of feeling. We thank each 

of the Sisters who took part in the Enlarged Council. They 

came to work and as well as that they gave us great joy.  

May God bless our Congregation and always give us the 

wisdom to know how to work with Him so He can make of 

us true collaborators. 

The Community in La Florida 

 

 

 Visit of the Sisters from the Enlarged Council to the Community of Graneros 

  

 The Sisters came to visit our Community in March. We 

were happy to welcome them and to talk to them. We 

went out with them to show them where we live and to 

visit the area. Then we celebrated Mass with them.  

.   

 

 The Community in Graneros 

 

 

 

 


